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06/11/2019  17:47:572019/4547/P SUPPRT Emmanuel Rashti I frequently walk past this property, and having seen the new cycle store and compared it with what was 

originally granted permission, I am strongly in favour of retaining the cycle store where it has been built. It is to 

all extents and purposes invisible from the street and it makes a minimal impact on the setting of King's 

College Court. The level access and more secure storage are clearly of increased benefit to the residents.
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